
August 10,2006 

ENVIRONMENTAL MONITOR 
mepa@.state.ma.us 

RE: Public Notice 
Cindy Lane, Lot 1 OA, Rowley / Abu-Zahra Family Trust 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Pursuant to 33 U.S.C. 1341 and M.G.L. c. 21 Sec. 26-53, notice is given of a 401 Water Quality 
Certification application by the Abu-Zahra Family Trust, 29 Mackenzie Lane, Wakefield, MA on Lot 
10A Cindy Lane in Rowley, MA for the construction of a single-family dwelling involving discharge of 
fill to an isolated wetland subject to regulation by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers. 

Additional information may be obtained from Richard Williams at Hayes Engineering, Inc., 603 
Salem Street, Wakefield, MA 01 880, (781) 246-2800. 

Written comments should be sent to DEP - Northeast Region, Division of Wetlands and Waterways, 
205B Lowell Street, Wilmington, MA 01887, within twenty-one days of this notice. 

Any group of ten persons, any aggrieved person, or any governmental body or private organization 
with a mandate to protect the environment who submits written comments may appeal the 
Department's Certification. Failure to submit written comments before the end of the public 
comment period may result in the waiver of any right to an adjudicatory hearing. 

Richard L. Williams, P.E. 
Project Engineer 
(781) 246-2800 
dbenoit@hayeseng.com 


